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Hello WA Supreme Court justices and staff,

| request that you ensure that public defenders in
Washington have a reasonable, sustainable caseload
that allows them to perform their function for the benefit
of their clients, the public and society. Please adopt the
WA OPD proposal.

Thank you,

-Jon Gould
3233 16th Ave. S
Seattle, WA 98144

-Jon

Jon Gould
jgouldsea@gmail.com
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